From: Ashleigh

To:
Subject: Re: Let"s Do This!
Date: Monday, February 13, 2023 5:43:36 PM

I am writing this letter in support of
Senate bill 22. To make Juneteenth a
state holiday.

Juneteenth is of the utmost importance as it signified the end of slavery and indentured
servitude among Black folks that built this country, The United States of America .
Juneteenth is not only Black History. Juneteenth is American History and needs to be
recognized as a holiday. I would ask that this a bill that needs to be passed .

Respectfully,
Ashleigh Gaines
Anchorage NAACP
ACTSO chair

Sent from my iPhone








